
Understanding the World
We will be learning all about 
insects and minibeasts - Types 
of minibeasts, habitats and 
lifecycles.

Topic Question
Why do ladybirds have spots? This 
half term we are learning about 

the environment for the children to explore. Here are a 
few that we intend to introduce to the children this 
half term.

we will be continuing to 
explore stories using 
Tales Toolkit.
We will be starting our 
twice daily  groups to 
teach phonics and 
introduce  storybook 
reading sessions 

Mathematics
This half terms is Find My Pattern. In this unit we will be 
learning about doubling, sharing, grouping and odds and 
even numbers.

different focus book 
each week to hook on to a daily 
comprehension activity as well as 

for the children’s own 

Mad About Minibeasts
The very Hungry Caterpillar

Bad Tempered Ladybird
Dairy of a Spider
Superworm
The very Greedy Bee

Physical Development
Mr Pharoe will continue to 
deliver fantastic PE sessions 
twice a week. We are also 
looking forward to Sports 
week which starts next week 
on 14th June (see the blog for 
details)

Expressive Arts and Design
This half term we will be looking 
at patterns and textures in our 
artwork and modelling.

Personal, Social and 
Emotional Development
Part of our work will be 
about transition to year 
1- what’s the same and 
different and having 
visits to make this as 
smooth as possible. In 
addition, Mrs Neale will 
be coming in to deliver 
some class Nurture 
sessions.

Communication and Language
We will be focusing on talk 
partners and reading partners 
to develop our speaking and 
listening skills.


